
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 

Date: 4-9-11 

Meeting Minutes 

President Bill Lehr called the meeting to order at 12:00 P.M. 

Other officers present were Dee Gilliland and John Ragsdale. 

Guests present were Dr. Suttle and John Gibson. 

Upon a motion by Talmadge Harrell and second by Bill the 3-12-11 minutes were 
approved as read by John Ragsdale. 

Dee Gilliland presented Tommy Jackson’s safety report and announced that the 
runway markers were to be moved back to their original position. Also made note 
that everyone is to maintain pattern altitude of 1200 ft MSL. 

Financial report by Dee was made noting current membership is 46. Motion 
made by Boyd with second by David to approve and all present voted to approve. 

Activities report noted CMLF June 11 Flyin, McGee 4-23 Flyin, Meridian Topton 
4-30 Flyin, 

Raymond 5-7 Event in support of handicapped  and Starkville 5-21 Flyin. 

Old Business – Dee requested that the mowing contract with Don Brooks be 
renewed for CY2011 to be at same price. Motion by Boyd with second by Bob to 
renew the contract with Don Brooks, all voted to approve. 

Dee to spray MSMA.  Dee ordered new Windsock at $61.00. 

New Business - John Price and Boyd Robertson to nominate new officers at 
June meeting. 



Motion to adjourn by Bob with second by Boyd, meeting was adjourned at 12:20  

Respectfully submitted, 

John Ragsdale 

 


